
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 12/2/2013 1:08:25 PM 
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: All-hands/recognition meeting 12/10 

Fyi. I'll keep you updated. 

From: Eisenman, Eric 
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 1:07 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Wong, Randall K.; Horner, Trina; Allen, Meredith; Kozlowski, Lanette; 
Weidemann, Mareijke; Cherry, Brian K; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Dietz, 
Sidney 
Cc: Sharp, Shelly; Hapner, Dede; Bird, Katherine R; Wong, Elaine 
Subject: RE: All-hands/recognition meeting 12/10 

Randy, 

1 think that I'll be able to participate but can't be positive. There's a possibility that I'll 
be out of the office that afternoon but won't know for sure until that morning. 

Eric 

From: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 1:05 PM 
To: Wong, Randall K.; Horner, Trina; Allen, Meredith; Kozlowski, Lanette; Weidemann, Mareijke; 
Cherry, Brian K; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Dietz, Sidney 
Cc: Sharp, Shelly; Hapner, Dede; Eisenman, Eric; Bird, Katherine R; Wong, Elaine 
Subject: RE: All-hands/recognition meeting 12/10 

I'm still ok 

From: Wong, Randall K. 
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 12:26 PM 
To: Horner, Trina; Allen, Meredith; Kozlowski, Lanette; Weidemann, Mareijke; Bottorff, Thomas E; 
Cherry, Brian K; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Dietz, Sidney 
Cc: Sharp, Shelly; Hapner, Dede; Eisenman, Eric; Bird, Katherine R; Wong, Elaine 
Subject: FW: All-hands/recognition meeting 12/10 

With our all-hands/recognition meeting being moved to next Tuesday, December 10, can you 
please verify that you will be available to participate in the Reg Affairs' Safety Feud game that 
is scheduled during the meeting. The game should start at around 3:45 p.m. and last 10-15 
minutes. Shelly has already informed me that she has a conflicting meeting and will not be 
able to participate. 
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Randy 

From: Wong, Randall K. 
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 1:08 PM 
To: 
Subject: FW: All-hands/recognition meeting 12/5 

Congratulations! You have been selected (or as Katherine puts it "volun-told") to participate 
in our Reg Affairs' Safety Feud game that is part of our next all-hands/recognition meeting 
scheduled for December 5 from 3-5 p.m. The Safety Feud game will be played similar to the 
TV game show Family Feud, but will incorporate safety messages. The game will help kick off 
the activities for the meeting. 

If you plan to attend the meeting, no further action is required at this time and just be ready 
to play at the beginning of the meeting. If you are unavailable to attend the meeting, please 
let me know so that I can find a replacement team member. 

The teams will be as follows: 

Red Team _ 

Trina Horner Tom Bottorff 

Shelly Sharp Brian Cherry 

Meredith Allen Sid Dietz 

Lanette Kozlowski ErikJacobson 

Mareijke Weidemann John Hughes 

And yea, it's the gals against the guys! 

If you have any questions, please give me a call or email me. 

Thanks, 

Randy 

(Remember employee engagement!) 
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